

## ~Upcoming Events~

~Progress Reports~ November 8, 2018

~Grade Level Parent Meeting~ November 12, 2018

> ~Parent Luncheon~ November 15, 2018

### American Education Week

Nov. 14th thru 18th

~Learning Walk~ November. 27, 2018

#### Reading Fair Boards Are Due November 5th –9th



Nov. 19th -23rd

Carver Elementary School

# Welcome Rams

## Principal's Message

We are in our 2nd Nine Weeks of school, and I would like to thank you for sending your child/ren to school daily. We are working hard to prepare our students to have a successful school year. We need your support to make it happen. Please schedule a conference with your child's teacher to see how you can help at home. We encourage you to attend our parent workshops. This will help you to learn strategies to help your child at home. Remember, students do better when they know that their parents are supporting them. It is important that you encourage your child to read at least 20 to 30 minutes each night. Reading will help your child build his/her vocabulary and comprehension skills.. Again, we appreciate our parents and we encourage you to support our children at CES!

